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Setauket Families!

The Setauket PTA is getting ready to thank
our wonderful staff for another terrific year at
Setauket. As we prepare for Staff
Appreciation Week 2025, we are asking for a
voluntary contribution from each family. This
donation can be made on Memberhub using
the link below. We are also looking for families
who would be interested in donating chips,
snacks, candy, beverages, and desserts. If you
are able, please use the Sign Up Genius link
below.

After you sign up, an email will be sent to you
regarding when the item is needed.
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If you have any questions please contact
Jenna Alberti & Jacquie D’Aria
President@SetauketPTA.com
Thank you all for your support.
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